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LD 1578
I oppose LD 1578 “An Act to Adopt an Interstate Compact to Elect the President of 
the United States by National Popular Vote”.
The reason that I strongly oppose this bill is because I want my voice, along with all 
voices of Maine residents, to decide who we pick for President and Vice President. I 
do not want the voice of Maine to be diluted by being combined into the popular vote,
(NPV).
Maine is a small state, we only have four electoral votes and I want to maintain the 
rights to have only Maine voices decide who we want for President and Vice 
President.
Once again, I do not support LD 1578 “An Act To Join the National Popular Vote 
Compact” 


